
FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION - DISTRICT FOUR 

South Sidewalk Closed Throughout Construction 
SR 704/Okeechobee Boulevard Eastbound to I-95 Southbound Ramp  
Improvements Project 
Palm Beach County 
Financial Project ID Number: 439755-1-52-01 

Okeechobee Boulevard South Sidewalk to Close Sunday Night, Nov. 8 Through Spring 2022  

FLORIDA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION MISSION STATEMENT  
The Department will provide a safe transportation system that ensures the mobility of people and goods, 

enhances economic prosperity, and preserves the quality of our environment and communities.   

CONTACT INFORMATION 

Bodler Barthelemey, P.E. FDOT Construction Project Manager  
Bodler.barthelemy@dot.state.fl.us or (561) 370-1127 
 
Saira Rothschild, P.E., Construction Project Administrator  
Saira.rothschild@dot.state.fl.us or (561) 370-1194 
 
Daniela Silva, Community Outreach Specialist     
msilva@corradino.com or (786) 441- 3088       

WEBSITE & SOCIAL MEDIA 

Project Web:  
www.d4fdot.com 
 
Facebook:   
www.facebook.com/
MyFDOTSEFL/ 
 
Instagram/Twitter:  
@MyFDOT_SEFL 

To ensure pedestrian safety, the south sidewalk along Okeechobee Boulevard will be closed beginning    
Sunday night, Nov. 8 through spring 2022, so crews can safely widen eastbound Okeechobee Boulevard to 
accommodate a future exclusive turn lane onto I-95 southbound. During this operation, pedestrians will be 
detoured to the north sidewalk via Church Street and Tamarind Avenue. Signage will be in place to assist 
pedestrians.  

Updated: 10/26/2021 

Construction Cost: $635,418                 Construction Start: November 5, 2021           Anticipated Completion: Spring 2022 


